
State Government 

Victoria 

The Victorian Government and the Latrobe City Council are working with community 
members in the clean-up process. 

Even though the Hazelwood mine fire is now safe, Morwell residents will continue to see 
some smoke in the area as work continues on extinguishing small hot spots in the mine floor. 

COMMUNITY INFORMATION 
AND RECOVERY CENTRE 

A one-stop shop for all recovery information 
is located at 20 Hazelwood Road, Morwell 
and open from gam to 5.30pm daily. 

Morwell residents can collect: 

- a clean-up kit 

- laundry voucher 

- car wash voucher 

- hose nozzles 

Residents can also borrow a HEPA 
filter vacuum cleaner. 

Morwetl residents can make appointments with: 

- Relationships Australia - on Fridays 
free counselling service 

- Insurance Council Australia - on Wednesdays 
free consultation service 

AIR QUALITY 

EPA officers, stationed in Traralgon, continue to 
monitor air quality and issue advice daily online 
www.epa.vic.gov.au and Twitter @EPA_VICTORIA 

BUSINESS ASSISTANCE 

Grants are available for Morwell businesses 
with fewer than 20 employees. Call the 
Victorian Employers Chamber of Commerce 
and Industry on 8662 5487 or visit 
vecci.org.au/policy-and-advocacy/Morwell-fire. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: LATROBE CITY COUNCIL RECOVERY HOTLINE 1800 017 777 
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